
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PLYMOUTH

LNTM No 034/24

PLNTM 034 CATTEWATER SURVEY OPERATIONS INFO

PLYMOUTH LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 034/24
 

CATTEWATER SURVEY OPERATIONS – INFORMATION
 
 

1. This notice is for information by the King’s Harbour Master (KHM) Plymouth pursuant to the Dockyard Port of
Plymouth Order 2020 and is issued on behalf of the Cattewater Harbour Commissioners. 
 

2. Survey operations of the Queen Anne Battery wave-screen will be carried out using an ROV (Remotely
Operated Vehicle) deployed from a USV (Unmanned Surface Vessel). From the 20th March 2024 for
approximately two weeks. 
 

3. Survey operations will be supported by: 
 
John B – Rigid inflatable guard vessel 
 

4. The vessel will maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch.14 and communicate with Longroom Port Control
throughout. 
 

5. Appropriate shapes will be displayed as required by International Regulations for Preventing Collisions at Sea.
Mariners are requested to pass at a safe distance and minimise wash when passing vessels engaged in
surveying operations. 
 

6. Cancel this PLNTM 01 April 2024

Wednesday 20 Mar 2024 

R Giles 
King's Harbour Master, Plymouth 
 


